



January 2006

To whom it may concern

I confirm that Mr Joe Victor, Chief Adviser of TIETAC of E131 Sarita Vihar, New Delhi 110044, is officially authorised to represent the University of Durham in discussions concerning the visit to New Delhi and Mumbai in February 2006 by the Vice-Chancellor, Professor Sir Kenneth Calman, Professor Tony Unsworth, Head of the School of Engineering, and myself. Mr Victor has been engaged to advise the University on the development of collaborative research linkages and other mutually-beneficial educational activities in India and as part of this will be seeking meetings for the delegation with like-minded peer institutions.

Yours faithfully

David Touler

David Baker Director

International Office